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• D. Smyth reported that she will be working with other students to conduct a waste 
audit on campus on March 15. A transportation study is in the works but no date has 
been identified.  

• D. Smyth also reported that she represented the University at the BC Regional 
Sustainable Campus conference, held recently in Kamloops. D. Smyth attended with 
fellow Committee member, M. Balahura. 

 
 

5.6 BC Hydro Energy Management program 
• J. Randall reported that BC Hydro has a program in place for subsidizing energy 

management positions. Information was handed out at the meeting. 
• S. Rennick reported that Hydro provides a number of incentives related to energy 

management and an energy management assessment is well worth pursuing.  
 
ACTION S. Rennick to contact BC Hydro about UNBC’s participation in the energy 
management program.  
 
 

6. Other Business 
 
K. Wilkening reported that the next Committee meeting will conflict with Green Day and 
suggested that the meeting date be changed.  
 
ACTION A. Rushton to arrange next Green Meeting for  March 26.  
 

 
Next Meeting:  March 26, 2008, Details to be provid ed by A. Rushton. 

 
 
 

 
 


